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April 11, 1984

John W. Colburn, Chapter Chairman 
Rio Grande Chapter 
Sierra Club 
P.0. Box 37199
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87176

Dear Mr. Colburn:

During the next six weeks, I have so many commitments 
that it would be very difficult for me to attend the 
Second Annual Rio Grande Chapter Dinner on May 12.

Thank you for extending to me the honor of your 
invitation.

Yours very sincerely,

Eliot Porter
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